
 

 

 

 

Early learning class helps families get preschoolers 

READY! for Kindergarten 
 

 

Three class sessions are scheduled this Fall, Winter and 

Spring on October 22, January 14, and March 10. 

Registration/doors open at 5:00pm. 

A meal will be available between 5:15 – 6pm. 

Childcare is provided with check-in at 5:45pm. 

The class is from 6 – 7:30pm. 

All classes will be held at Mabel Rush Elementary School 

1441 Deborah Road 

 

To reserve your place, please contact Zoraida Anaya to register at 503-554- 

5100 or register online at www.readyforkindergarten.org. 
 
  

Trained instructors will encourage parents/guardians 

to interact with their child in simple ways that 

foster skills for kindergarten readiness. 

Participants will take home materials and toys to use 

with their child. This free early learning program is 

for parents/guardians in the Newberg School 

District whose children will be starting kindergarten 

in the fall of 2016, 2017 or 2018. 

http://www.readyforkindergarten.org/

